
We invite you to provide feedback 
on the emerging plans in the 
following ways: 

�Attend our public exhibition, 
at which you can see the 
plans, learn more about the 

proposals and work prepared so far, 
and talk to the project team.

Thursday 5 December

3pm to 7pm

Holiday Inn – Norwich North, 
Cromer Road, Norwich, 
Norfolk, NR6 6JA

Visit our website below,  
where you can find 
information about the 

proposals and provide feedback.  

Give us a call or send us  
an email. 

Scan the QR code to 
register to attend our 
webinar and take part 
in a live Q&A session 
or register via our 
website below.

5

Visit our website: www.hurricaneway-norwich.co.uk 

Public Consultation Invitation
We invite you to our exhibition of redevelopment proposals for sites south 
of Hurricane Way on the Norwich Airport Industrial Estate.

Planning applications will be 
submitted to deliver new, high 
quality industrial units and new 
homes.

Our proposals seek to provide:

New, highly energy 
efficient industrial units

Creation of new local jobs 

New homes, adjoining 
established housing

Regeneration of derelict 
land



Phone: 0207 446 6818 (Mon - Fri, 9.30am - 5.00pm)

Email: hurricaneway-norwich@stantec.com

Post: Hurricane Way Engagement Team,  
c/o Stantec, 7 Soho Square, London, W1D 3QB 

We are looking forward to hearing your views and feedback.

A key part of designing successful schemes for the industrial estate is ensuring 
that there are opportunities for the local community to consider and provide 
feedback on early stage designs.  Please take your time to consider the 
information on the proposals that will be on display at the public exhibition, and 
hosted on our website from Thursday 5 December 2024, and do not hesitate to 
put a question to the team, either at the event or using the contact details below.  

Comments provided by the local community will be considered by the project 
team and used to shape the planning application submissions to Norwich City 
Council next year. 

The period for providing your comments and feedback will open on Thursday 5 
December 2024 and will close on Sunday 5 January 2025.  

Contact us
Please visit our website where information on the proposals will be hosted and where 
you can register to receive project updates. If you have any questions or require this 
information in an alternative format, please do get in touch:

Scan the QR code to take you to our project 
website where you can view more information 
about the project. This will be updated with all 
of the information provided during our public 
exhibition after the event. The full website will be 
live on Thursday 5 December 2024

Visit our website: www.hurricaneway-norwich.co.uk 


